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Comments: I am writing to share my desire and support of maintaining all areas of the Nellie Juan Wilderness

Study Area as protected wilderness.  My family spend one to two weeks each summer paddling the waters of the

area and we value this wilderness.  True Wilderness Areas are becoming less common close to Anchorage and

Prince William Sound is special for providing this.The WSA should be managed under the highest standard, that

being the Wilderness Act of 1964  with applicable ANILCA provisions. All areas in the WSA be classified as

"Primitive.The entire WSA be recommended to Congress for Wilderness designation, or that at least Knight

Island, Columbia Glacier, Perry Island, Esther Island, Port Wells, College Fiord, Lake Nellie Juan, and the

mainland along Knight Island be added to those lands already included in the 2002 recommendation. 

 

 


